
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to give the final information that is needed ready for the Dance with Wolves 
event on Friday 5th July at the Halliwell Jones Stadium. 
 
Address   
Warrington Wolves, Halliwell Jones Stadium, Mike Gregory Way, Warrington, WA2 7NE. 
 
Student meeting point: Students are to meet Mr Burbidge at the Brian Bevan Statue on 
the corner of the South and West Stand at 7.30pm so we can be ready for the game in good time. 
 
Parking 
There is ample parking in the surrounding area of the stadium, please do not park on Tesco as there is time 
limit to the parking on game days and you may be fined. 
 
Your child will be provided with a ticket for the event. Any tickets for the game for 
parents/guardians/siblings to watch must be purchased via Warrington Wolves website, the club shop or 
over the phone from the ticket office on 01925 248888. You will be booking the Kid for a Quid offer in 
the WEST STAND of the stadium. This is a standing only area. We are unable to offer the £5 adult/£1 
child for any other stand, it is WEST STAND ONLY. I will also send a link out via text message which 
will take you to the website to purchase any tickets you would like at this offer rate. 
 
Our colour is green, so please can students performing wear the colour green (green hoodie, 
green t shirt, green leggings etc). There is no expectation to go out and buy additional items.  
 
The half time routine will commence at 8.40pm. 
There will have a section taped off for the dancers and chaperones to stand together to ensure everyone is 
in one area to make the entrance on and off the pitch smooth and quick due to short turn around for half 
time. 
 
After they have danced, they will return back to the West Stand and watch the second half. Please collect 
your child outside The Brian Bevan Statue after the game. Mr Burbidge will wait with students until 
collected.  
 
Looking forward to seeing the groups dance together and fill the pitch with colour and fun! 
If you need to contact Mr Burbidge, please do so on 07969175764. 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Woods and Mr Burbidge  


